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commentletters

From: Norma Flautt <nflautt@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 4:25 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 board meeting 

We have worked very hard to meet or exceed conservation goals through the drought.  Due to a 
change in the weather patterns this season we find it reasonable to wait until April to reevaluate the 
new conservation goals.  Thank you for your consideration in this matter.  
 
Bob and Norma Flautt  
3735 country park dr 
Roseville 95661 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


